Fall 2009 Leadership Meeting Report of 

PRESIDENT GENERAL EDWARD F. BUTLER, SR
Dear Compatriots,

First, I want to express my sincere appreciation to the members for electing me to lead our society for 2009-2010.  It is one of the highest honors ever bestowed upon me.  I pledge to you, that so long as I have good health and endurance, I will do my best to perform all of the duties of this high office to the best of my ability.

As most of you know, I am retired, so, except for family obligations, I am free to participate in the events of our State and District meetings, while at the same time, conducting the important business of the society.  My goals this year are Modernize, Publicize and Socialize.  So far, I have participated in the following SAR events:

Jul 1 –9



NSSAR Congress


Atlanta, GA

Jul 10 – 14


Travel



Atlanta/Destin 

July 15 – 17


Travel



Destin/San Antonio 
Jul 30 – Aug. 2


TXSSAR BOM


Lake Jackson, TX

Aug 4 – 6


1st NY Cont’ll Chpt

New York City, NY

Aug 7 – 9


Mid Atlantic Conf.

Rochester, NY




Aug. 21 – 22


So. Central Dist.


Arlington, TX

Aug. 22 - 26


Travel to Louisville

Louisville, KY



Sep. 1  



Travel to Honolulu, HI

Honolulu

Sep 2 



PG & 1st Lady Visit Tripler Army Hospital

Sep. 3 - 13


Mid Pacific Meeting

Honolulu, HI





SAR Cruise

Sep. 16-19


Travel to Sycamore Shoals
Johnson City, TN

Sep.  20



Travel



Johnson City / Ft. Knox, KY

Sep. 21



Visit Wounded Warriors

Ft. Knox, KY

Sep. 22 



Visit Wounded Warriors





Louisville VA Hosp

Louisville





Meet with Remnant Trust

Sep. 23



Work in Office


Louisville, KY





Meet with Louisville 

Chamber of Commerce (GLI)









Meet with Frazer Museum




Meet with McConnell Center
During our trip to New York City I had a very important meeting with executives of the History Channel.  At that time I presented to them the 1½ page list of ways in which we wanted to create a partnership with them (found in the NSSAR 2008 Long Range Plan).  With the exception of our request for free Public Service Announcements, they agreed to each of our proposals.  We are now working on implementing the plan.   At the Atlantic Middle States Conference members of the Executive Committee had two productive work sessions to plan our year.  These discussions continued at the South Central District Meeting in Arlington, TX, in Louisville, and informally, abord the SAR cruise ship.

For the first time in history, our color guard marched in the American Legion Convention Parade.  This year it was in Louisville.  Bob Bowen got us an invitation, while Joe Dooley, Joe Harris and David Sympson made all the arrangements.  I enjoyed riding in Joe Harris’ convertible.  Hopefully, we will get invited to march in Milwaukee next year.
Tuesday, Aug. 25, 2009, was an historic day for the SAR.  On that date, I had the privilege of signing a contract with Leo Post Construction Co. for the $2.54 Million Dollar restoration of 809 W. Main St. in Louisville, to become the home of our new library.  Following the signing ceremony, there was a media event in front of the building.  The Mayor brought greetings and many public officials participated.  All three television networks covered the event, and I was interviewed by two radio stations.  This was great PR, which hopefully will shake some money out of the branches of the “big trees” in Louisville.

I met again with the president of Remnant Trust, about the possibility of entering into an agreement which was authorized by the Executive Committee in Rochester.  We are in hopes that they will become tenants of our new library, making their $20 Million Dollar collection of priceless works such as their early copies of the Magna Charta, US Constitution, Bill of Rights, etc. available to our patrons.  As a plan “B”, their president has agreed that if they move elsewhere, our library will become an official library of the Remnant Trust, and we will be allowed to house and display a substantial number of these priceless works.

While in Louisville, SG Sympson and I met with a board member of the Frazer Museum.  We began exploring ways that we could cooperate.  A meeting has been set up between the SG, me and the Frazer Museum CFO to iron out details.  This could save us tens of thousands of dollars in security monitoring expenses, while also giving us a new venue to tell our story.    
SAR Foundation President Bill Allerton has been of great assistance to me, as an advisor.  In his capacity as Chairman of the committee to put George Washington back in the classroom, he came up with a plan to create a series of three hard cardboard kiosks in every school in the country.  We meet with Colleen Wilson, Acting Director of the CAAH, and are gathering costs for a test program which will allow us to apply for a grant from the US Department of Education.  Bill Allerton and PG McClanahan are working on a NSSAR Disaster Plan, to help minimize future damage from fire, flood, tornados, etc.  Many new and exciting ideas will be discussed at the Fall Leadership meeting.
I am thrilled at the enthusiasm that I see among members of our Executive Committee, the SAR Foundation Board, the Campaign Cabinet, our staff, and among scores of our committee and events chairmen.  I hope that my enthusiasm will be contagious.   The following is our tentative schedule up until the Spring Leadership meeting.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Sep 24 – 27


NSSAR Leadership

Louisville, KY
Sep. 27 – 29


Travel – Louisville – home
Sep. 30



PG & 1st Lady to meet with




Wounded Warriors at the 





Intrepid Center, BAMC

Ft. Sam Houston, TX

Oct 2 – 4


Point Pleasant Battle


Point Pleasant, WV

Oct. 5



Travel Day

Oct. 6



Hambright grave marking

Kings Mountain, NC





So. Atlantic Dist



Oct 7



Kings Mountain Celebration
Kings Mtn. Nat. Park, SC





McClanahan grave marking
Greenville, SC




Evening Church Service

Oct 8



Travel Day

Oct 9 



Savannah Celebration

Savannah, GA

Oct 10



SCSSAR


Charleston, SC

Oct 12



Travel day


Charleston to San Antonio  
Oct. 15



Fly to Norfolk, VA                          
Oct. 16 - 19


Yorktown



Oct. 19



fly to Memphis, TN

Memphis
Oct 20



Memphis, TN SAR

Memphis to San Antonio

Oct. 22



Fly to Louisville


Louisville, KY

Oct. 23



Fed. Court Swearing in Ceremony 
Louisville





Drive to Huntington, WV

Oct 23 – 25


Central District meeting

Huntington, WV

Oct 30 – Nov. 1


Great Lakes District meeting
Chicago, IL

Nov 1



Great Lakes District meeting
Chicago, IL

Nov. 1 – 8


Rocky Mountain Tour

CO/AZ/NM

Nov. 11



San Antonio Military Ball

San Antonio, TX

Nov. 12 – 15


CASSAR Annual meeting

Riverside, CA
Nov. 26 – 29


Potomac Ball/DAR

Washington, DC
Dec 5 – 6


Delaware Ratification Day

Wilmington, DE

Dec 7



Philadelphia Chapter

Philadelphia, PA

Dec 8



Travel Day


Philadelphia to San Antonio   
Dec. 12



Boerne SAR/Dar


Boerne, TX                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Dec. 17



Travel Day                              
San Antonio to Louisville               Dec. 18




HQ Christmas Party

Louisville, KY

Dec. 18- 20


Maryland SAR Ball

Baltimore, MD

2010
Jan 20



San Antonio Induction 

San Antonio, TX

Jan 21 – 24


NY Gala Ball/History Cha
n.
NYC, NY





Meet with History Channel

?Feb 4 – 9



?France Society Meeting

Paris, France



Feb. 12 – 14


VASSAR


Richmond, VA

Feb 19 – 21


G. Washington Parade

Laredo, TX
�   There will be and Ex Com, SARF Board meeting, Genealogy Seminar, and Candidates Forum aboard.


�   Oct 2 Fly to Cincinnati. Driving though Oct. 13, flying home from Charleston, SC.


�  Date may change.


�  Date of PG trip may change to present Gold Good Citizenship Medal to Nicholas Sarkosy.
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